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I strongly support HB 2141-1.  

This will establish the Registered Commercial Interior Design Title Act to recognize, 

protect, and enhance the role of Commercial Interior Designers in Oregon.  

The recognition of this professional title, which requires rigorous training, helps 

ensure public safety, and consumer protection in designing safe, accessible and 

code compliant spaces. 

 

Sincerely,  

Sheryl A. Gorman 


